
 

 

 
NETA Welcomes New NETA 

Accredited Companies 
 
PORTAGE, MI, February 2023 | Source: InterNational Electrical Testing Association (NETA) 
 
NETA accredits two new electrical testing companies: 
 

• C3 Engineering, Chandler Arizona, (Feb 2023) – NETA Accredited Representative, Ben Canfield  

• Forefront Electrical Testing, Elk Grove Village, Illinois, (Feb 2023) – NETA Accredited Representative, 

Sarah Sienkowsk  

NETA Accredited Companies are third-party, independent electrical testing 
and engineering service businesses providing full-service commissioning, acceptance testing, and 
maintenance testing of electrical power systems.  
 
NETA Members and the NETA network of partner companies are pleased to extend a warm welcome to its 
newest accredited companies. 
 
C3 Engineering’s mission is to help customers focus on their missions by taking the mystery out of their 
latest challenges related to electrical maintenance or testing. 
 
Forefront Electrical Testing joins NETA as a certified Women Owned Business dedicated to offering high 
quality electrical testing. They understand the urgency to keep electrical systems reliable, safe, and 
efficient. 
 
NETA maintains a comprehensive accreditation process that accredits the company and certifies its 
individual technicians. The accreditation standards assure customers of both the qualifications of the 
company as well as the 
credentials of the individual technician.  
 
“NETA Accredited Companies pass through a rigorous review process which accredits the company only 
after satisfying all safety, technical, and professional standards. Additionally, each company must certify 
their field service technicians in accordance with ANSI/NETA ETT Standard For Certification of Electrical 
Testing Technicians,” says Ken Bassett, Chair, NETA Membership Committee. “We are pleased to recognize 
these exceptional organizations as NETA Accredited Companies and know that they will be sought after and 
held in high regard throughout the power distribution industry.”  
 
ABOUT NETA 
The International Electrical Testing Association (NETA) is an ANSI Accredited Standards Developing 
Organization that creates and maintains standards for electrical commissioning, acceptance testing, and 
maintenance testing for electrical power equipment and systems, as well as a standard that addresses the 

https://c-3engineering.com/
https://forefronttesting.com/


 

 

certification of electrical testing technicians. NETA also serves the electrical power industry as an 
accrediting and certifying body for electrical testing companies and technicians.  
 
 
NETA members are comprised of electrical testing companies and visionaries committed to advancing the 
electrical testing industry and the standards for power system installation and maintenance to ensure the 
highest level of reliability and safety. Governed by an active member Board of Directors and operating out 
of offices in Portage, MI, NETA hosts PowerTest Electrical Maintenance and Safety Conference, and 
publishes the NETA World technical journal. 
 
Contact: Jill Howell 
NETA —InterNational Electrical Testing Association 
Telephone: 888.300.6382 (NETA) 
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